
 

 

newsletter November 2024 

latest news 
Thank You to Our Wonderful Volunteers! 

As the festive season approaches, I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to our incredible 

volunteers who keep Habitat thriving. The generosity and dedication of each individual helps 

us provide life-changing support to families in need through all our programs. From renovating 

homes, to transforming lives, these efforts make a lasting impact! 

If you are considering volunteering, I invite you to consider assisting our Brush with Kindness 

program. It’s a flexible and rewarding way to give back—whether you can help once a year or 

more often, every bit of support makes a difference! Brush with Kindness offers the chance to 

join a great team, helping with basic home repairs and landscaping for disadvantaged families 

and crisis accommodation.  No trade skills are required just a willingness to pitch in! 

Together, we’re making the future brighter for many. 

Louise Hay – Chief Officer 

 

affordable home ownership program 

Due to the withdrawal of a partner family, we now have a new opportunity for families seeking 

a transformative opportunity to achieve home ownership. Partner families who meet our 

eligibility criteria can apply via our website. 

More information about our building program: https://www.habitatsa.org.au/building-shelter 

 

join our team of volunteers – brush with kindness 

projects 

Are you ready to make a difference in your community?  

We are looking for Volunteers to join our Brush with Kindness team! When you volunteer with 

us you have the incredible opportunity to make tangible changes, to transform lives & 

https://www.habitatsa.org.au/building-shelter


communities. Projects include transforming women’s and youth shelters by creating play 

areas, painting murals to create vibrant spaces, transforming green spaces and so much more.  

You'll be helping us to build hope & to build a future where everyone has a decent place to live.  

More information about volunteering:  

https://www.habitatsa.org.au/general-volunteering 

https://www.habitatsa.org.au/brush-with-kindness 

 

brush with kindness - projects 

Thanks to our local dedicated volunteers for undertaking various painting projects in the last 

couple of months.  This amazing work transforms homes and the lives of those who live in 

them! Thanks to everyone for the great work! Our thanks to Dulux Australia for supplying the 

paint. 

More information about volunteering: https://www.habitatsa.org.au/brush-with-kindness 

 

ReStore news 

Donations for upcycling needed!  

Do you have any of the following items that you can donate to our upcycling team: 

• Chalk paint 

• Fancy wallpaper – half rolls/part rolls 

• Paint brushes 

• Sandpaper 

• Fancy hardware 

See one our latest transformations below! 

 

More information about ReStore: https://www.habitatsa.org.au/restore 

https://www.habitatsa.org.au/general-volunteering
https://www.facebook.com/DuluxAustralia?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVdFCE-YIAoC7Eq5GBLSNU6qQ9Tl4nH6nGBp3GuC1svzFRypJ4p9x9akanFUOvtgMGesIHq6tS-8mUECdKGQ2ilTt47XZ5Jd-2OivmA-jPD2rGnKDvkpOGKaSKGBWPa6vd50Yop2Zdm3n0VGsY6w5yd-c7Z_0LhlNdoQa3F1nDIp5SNtnamfMskQlbtda5YbfqDZsoUaPReBTgcIPMUL47J&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.habitatsa.org.au/brush-with-kindness
https://www.habitatsa.org.au/restore


Coming up…. 

international women’s day – 8 march 2025 

Celebrate by booking a corporate volunteering day! 

Book in now to revitalise emergency accommodation & refuges and be involved in a team 

building activity that will make a meaningful impact!  

More information about corporate volunteering: https://www.habitatsa.org.au/corporate-

volunteering 

 

christmas closures 

Restore & Office – 23 December 2024 – 12 January 2025 

 

https://www.habitatsa.org.au/corporate-volunteering
https://www.habitatsa.org.au/corporate-volunteering

